P.U.C. is a note contain the inspection report of Director of
Tribal Welfare. He has inspected the Jarawa/Onge patients those who are
under treatment in the G.B.Pant Hospital, Port Blair. The Director(TW)
pointed out the carelessness of the duty staff and directed to call for
- explanation from him. At the time of his inspection/visit, Shri T.Appa Rao,
Group ‘D’ was on duty, who has been deputed on duty at morning might
have been reached around 9.00 a.m. as he left this office at 0830 hours. He
may not be known the affairs of the Onge/Jarawas patients up to that time.

As desired, instructions has been issued to the staff those who
are deputed on duty at G.B.Pant Hospital as caretaker of Jarawa/Onges
patients to perform their duty sincerely and punctually.



